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DUE DILIGENCE UPDATE ON PARTIAL ACQUISITION 

Further to the announcement on 29 May 2015, Armidale Investment Corporation Limited (“AIK”) has agreed with 
the vendor a further extension period to finalise the due diligence process which is now in its completion phase.  

Further, AIK and the vendor are partway through the finalisation of the commercial terms which at this stage are 
not expected to be materially different from the original advised terms set out in the 23 March 2015 and 29 May 
2015 announcements. 

Further information relating to the progress and timing of the transaction of this potential acquisition will be 
released to the ASX as it comes to hand.  
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